DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY

February 7, 2018

TO: Yakima Railroad, Frank Wear Cleaners, Yakima Valley Spray, Cameron Yakima
Inc, CMX Corp, Crop King Woods Industries, Nu Way Cleaners, Crest Linen,
Briar Dev Co, and Paxton Sales Files

FROM: Kyle Parker, Site Manager
Toxics Cleanup Program, CRO

SUBJECT: Enforcement Order Docket Number DE 92TC-C108

The purpose of the aforementioned Enforcement Order was to implement an interim action to
disperse bottled water to those within the Yakima Railroad Area. The Yakima Railroad Area
Bottled Water program started in February of 1992, and ran through September 1995. The State
of Washington Department of Ecology (Ecology) considers this Enforcement Order and all
amendments to this order complete.

The Paxton Sales site file contains documentation indicating that the bottled water program
ended in September 1995. First, a letter to Mr. Eric Egbers of Cameron-Yakima dated July 23,
1996, states the program ran from 1992 to 1995. Second, the last bill received from Independent
Water was for the month of September 1995. Third, Ecology settled liability with Paxton Sales
(the coordinating entity of the bottled water program) in September of 1996.



